
Title: Zoom/Online Immanuel Approach Ministry for InterVarsity 
 
November 12, 2023 
 
Greetings all, 
 

Just wanted to send a quick note to share some bad news (small) and good news (big) regarding 

zoom/online sessions for InterVarsity. 
 
The bad news: After much consideration, Peter and his supervisor have decided not to offer 
zoom/online Immanuel Approach ministry for staff at the Orlando 2024 Staff Conference. They 
realized that the practical logistics of trying to run twenty to thirty simultaneous zoom sessions, 
that would have to change to new recipients each hour, was just more than we can manage. 
 
The good news: We are trying to put together a plan so that volunteers from the Immanuel 
Approach community can provide zoom/online Immanuel Prayer sessions for staff after the 
conference. One component would be follow-up for staff who felt like they wanted to continue 
with something important and good that got started (but not finished) in the Immanuel session 
at the conference. A second component would be to offer sessions for staff who wanted 
Immanuel ministry at the conference, but were not able to get a spot. And a third component 
would be to offer consultation sessions for staff that are starting to use the Immanuel Approach 
with students and other staff, and who might want an occasional consultation session with an 
experienced facilitator. 
 
My assessment is that the third component will be especially valuable, in that many beginners 
are much more willing to jump in and get started if they know that they can get occasional 
consultation sessions when they hit bumps. 
 
We would appreciate prayer for this new adventure, and I will keep you posted regarding 
details as this new plan moves forward.  
 
Blessings, 
 
Dr. Lehman/Karl 
 
 
Want to support the Lehman’s Immanuel Approach work?  Click here for more information: 
https://www.immanuelapproach.com/supporting-lehmans-immanuel-approach-work/ 
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